
   

 

December 1 -  
     
Edgewater Park Township will not have the “traditional” tree 
lighting this year, to avoid attracting a big crowd.  But the tree will 
be lit…either before or after the Township Committee’s first 
monthly meeting, on Tuesday, December 1st. 

There will be a “virtual Tree Lighting 
ceremony” which residents may be 
able to watch via Zoom.  Details to 
come… watch the website for updates.  

 

December 19 -  
 
Keep an eye out for a special visitor on Saturday, 
December 19th!   
 
Rather than the usual Edgewater Park Holiday 
Parade, Santa will be riding all around town on 
Saturday, December 19, 2020! 
 
Who knows when or where you’ll see him!! 


